
 
 
 

 

Public Service Announcement 
 

Power Plant Upgrades in Kimmirut 
 
Start Date: February 20, 2017 
End Date: February 24, 2017 
Kimmirut                  30 sec 

 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) would like to inform the residents of Kimmirut that 
QEC will be performing upgrades to the power plant system from Wednesday, 
Februrary 22 to Friday, February 24, between the hours of 8 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
 
While QEC will take all measures to avoid any interruption to the community’s 
power supply, short power outages may occur during the upgrades. 
 
QEC would like to thank the community in advance for their understanding. 
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